March 19, 1976

Mr. W. L. Clark Assistant Director Employees Relations.

Dear Mr. Clark:

As per your request this is to advise you that the Union would like to have the following employees present at the arbitration hearing on the 24/25 March 1976.

For the secretary 2B case

MS Carol Holroyd

MS Gloria Sparks MS Janet Davis

MS Diana Pottinger

Agricultural Economics

Anthrapology

Psychology

Hyspanic and Italian Studies.

Jami Linther E Ron Bell) Claim warner

For Mr. McKenzie and Bennett Case:

Mr. Dick Martin Mr. Neil Bennett Main Library.

Including the above, members of the grievance committee will be in attendance at both hearings.

The Union would appreciate receiving from The University of British Columbia the name (or names) of the person (S) which will attend the meetings.

Yours truly

Marcel Dionne Chairperson of Grievance Committee AUCE LOCAL 1